
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 3/10/2014 10:37:56 AM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G. (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(raymond.fugere@cpuc .ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FERC Order Directing Physical Security Standards 

Ray, 

In case, you haven't seen this. FERC released on Friday. 

Thanks, 

Meredith 

http://www.ferc.gov/media/news-releases/2014/: /03-07-
14.asp#.UxsI2ym9LCO 
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